
 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/113                                                                                              06/05/2025 

  

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA Members 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

We would like to inform you that the Department of Chemicals and Petrochemicals is planning to 

implement a Quality Control Order (QCO) for the product specified below, under the relevant 

provisions of the Bureau of Indian Standards Act, 2016: 

  

Product: 

IS 13193:1992 – Polyalkylene Terephthalates (PET) for Moulding and Extrusion Applications 

  

As part of the stakeholder consultation process, we kindly request your valuable inputs, suggestions, 

and comments regarding the implementation of this QCO. Your feedback is important to ensure that 

the industry’s perspective is adequately represented and any potential concerns are addressed. 

Kindly send your responses to the following email addresses by 10th May, 2025: 

bharti@plexconcil.org; anirudha@plexconcil.org 

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to your timely feedback. 

  

Best Regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 
Dy. Director – Trade & Policy 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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